Consell d'Entitats OKs proposed scheme to regulate vehicles brought onto island
Wednesday, 13 March 2019 22:51

At 8.00pm this evening, March 13, members of the Consell d'Entitats, the island's coalition of
community leaders, congregated for a special session to discuss questions which might have
emerged following the group's last gathering. When members last met on Wednesday, March 6,
they saw the unveiling of the proposed plan to manage entry, circulation and parking of vehicles
on the island. The initiative is an outgrowth of legislation for Formentera's environmental and
financial sustainability.

Mobility councillor Rafael Gonzalez gave an overview of the proposed plan and answered
questions from attendees. Put to a vote afterwards, the measure won the support of the Consell
d'Entitats. The proposal will be voted on when council members gather for their full March
assembly. Pending approval, an educational campaign will be implemented in early April with
an online portal to follow later in the month, the goal being to carry out regulation between July
1 and August 31.
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